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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 11:42 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  * Update - The Newest and Final Denver Showroom is Online! *  *

 
 

 
 

The Final Denver Show 2015 Update 

 

 This is it! The final Denver 2015 Showroom is online and ready for browsing! 

This is the sixth Denver Showroom and like the others before it, it's filled with 

some of the finest, most interesting specimens from last September's show. 

I usually don't open a new showroom on the closing day of a mineral auction 

but with our departure for Tucson approaching, time is running short. We 

still have time to ship specimens however so please feel free to make offers on 

any items in the new update or entire website for that matter and we'll get them 

shipped out tomorrow or during our show in Tucson. The Pre-Tucson Sale is 

still running and lots of great specimens are finding new home at huge 

discounts!  

 

Something for everyone and every collection and ALL offers are very welcome! 

    

Denver 2015 Showroom #6 
  



2

* Thanks again for making us your choice for the Finest 

Minerals * 
 

 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~   

 

The 1st Tucson Mineral Auction Closes Tonight!  

  

 * New Specimens from the Show and Showrooms at Wholesale Opening Bids * 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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